The Alaska National Guard is
now accepting enlistments by
registrants who have received
notice of induction. The change
in procedures was announced
earlier this month by Selective
Service officials in Washington.

Prior to July 1, men who had
received notice  of induction
from their local selective service
boards were ineligible for en-
listment in the Army or Air
National Guard. ~

The enlistment in the Guard
must be completed at least ten
days prior to the date of in-
duction.

Full details on the program
are available from Army and Air
National ~ Guard recruiters
throughout the State, and from
local selective service offices.

Alaska National Guard Apcepting Registrants

In Anchorage, Guard recrui-
ters may be contacted through
the Office of the Adjutant Gen-
eral in the MacKay Building, or
by telephoning 277-7661.



